
Important Notice: In-Flight WiFi Service 

Disruption 

Dear Valued Passenger, 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience you experienced during your flight regarding the 

in-flight WiFi service. Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, our WiFi system 

encountered disruptions that affected its performance. 

We understand how important connectivity is while traveling, and we are actively working to 

address the issues to ensure a better experience on your next journey with us. 

As a token of our appreciation for your understanding, we would like to offer you a discount on 

your next flight. Please use the code WIFI2023 when booking. 

If you have any further questions or need assistance, feel free to contact our support team. 

Thank you for your understanding and for flying with us. 

Sincerely, 

Your Airline Customer Service Team 


